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Niv Adventure Bible Hardback
New International Version
The NIV Heart of Gold Holy Bible, featuring an attractively
decorated cover, is a beautiful way for girls to connect with
the Word of God. They will want to carry this Bible with them
where ever they go. Contains the full text of the accurate,
readable, and clear New International Version (NIV)
translation.
Ready for Adventure? Embark on a fun, exciting journey
through God’s Word with the NIrV Adventure Bible for Early
Readers. Along the way you’ll meet all types of people, see
all sorts of places, and learn all kinds of things about the
Bible. Features include: “Life in Bible Times” Articles and
illustrations describe what life was like in ancient days;
“People in Bible Times” offer close-up looks at amazing
people of the Bible; “Did You Know?” provides interesting
facts that help you better understand God’s Word; “Let’s
Live It!” include hands-on activities to help you apply biblical
truths to your life; “Words to Treasure” highlight great verses
to memorize; a dictionary/concordance for those tricky words;
book introductions for basic facts about each book of the
Bible (who wrote it, where it took place, and why it was
written); 20 color pages with games, a scavenger hunt, and
other Bible fun, with a jungle safari theme; and 8 pages of
color maps.
Children will love these timeless 5-minute Bible adventures,
featuring classic stories of Noah’s ark, Daniel and the lions,
the birth of Jesus, and more! With text and art from the
bestselling Adventure Bible brand, more than 30 stories come
alive with bright, colorful illustrations and fun, interactive
elements. Each of these stories can be shared in just five
minutes, making this collection perfect for families on the go,
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children learning to read, and bedtime.
Buckle up, hold tight, and get ready for adventure! The NIrV
Adventure Bible Book of Devotions for Early Readers takes
kids on the ride of their lives. This yearlong devotional carries
young children on a thrilling journey of spiritual growth and
discovery. Through these exciting fictional stories about kids
finding adventure in the real world, boys and girls will be
inspired to live a life of faith--the greatest adventure of all.
This trusted edition of the bestselling NIrV Adventure Bible for
Early Readers maintains all the features loved by kids. Kids
ages 6-10 will be captivated with learning about the Bible and
growing closer in their relationship with God. Includes the
complete easy-to-read New International Reader's Version
(NIrV).
Grab your parka and compass and get ready for a thrilling
trek through God’s Word! This 365-day devotional is filled
with exciting daily devotions inspires readers to read about,
write about, and, most importantly, live out their faith. The
Adventure Bible is #1, recommended by more Christian
schools and churches than any other Bible for kids. The
illustrated, full-color NIV Adventure Bible Book of Devotions:
Polar Exploration Edition takes kids on a thrilling, enriching
quest through the Bible. This 365-day devotional with all-new
content includes topics on self-esteem, courage, friendship,
and many more! Boys and girls will learn more about God and
the Bible and be inspired to live a life of faith, the greatest
adventure of all. A companion to the NIV Adventure Bible,
Polar Exploration Edition, this devotional book is perfect for
readers aged 8 to 12. NIV Adventure Bible Book of
Devotions: Polar Exploration Edition includes: Trusted, #1
Adventure Bible brand content in a frosty new theme Fullcolor images of polar animals, arctic outposts, and icy
landscapes throughout Devotional topics on self-esteem,
courage, friendship, and many more Topical and Scripture
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Timeless stories from the Bible for children and parents to
share. Parents and children can deepen their understanding
of the Bible by reading Bible stories together. The Read and
Learn Bible features stories from the Old and New Testament
including: Genesis, Noah and the Flood, Exodus, Daniel in
the Lion's Den, The Story of Queen Esther, The Nativity,
Jesus the Teacher, Jesus Comes to Jerusalem, and many
more. Illustrated in full color with callouts to help deepen the
meaning of the stories, and parent pages to help in
discussion, this is a Bible that children can share with their
parents, and that parents will want to share with their children.
Ready for Adventure? Embark on a fun, exciting journey
through God s Word with the Adventure Bible. Along the way
you ll meet all types of people, see all sorts of places, and
learn all kinds of things about the Bible. Most importantly you
ll grow closer in your relationship with God. Recommended by
more Christian schools and churches than any other Bible for
kids."
With hundreds of journaling prompts and plenty of space for
notes, art, and doodles, the NIV Journal the Word(TM) Bible
for Teen Girls provides a place to capture her thoughts while
reading Scripture.
The Student Bible's proven, commonsense approach to
studying the Scriptures appeals to high school and college
readers as well as adults of every age. Featuring an stylish
Italian Duo-Tone" cover, this compact edition offers more
than just good looks and portability. Its thoughtful, carefully
researched features will help you overcome common
obstacles to reading and understanding the Bible. Edited by
award-winning authors Philip Yancey and Tim Stafford, this
Bible enables you to understand what you read, find the
topics you're looking for, and make real progress in your
studies.The NIV Student Bible Features:- Guided Tour of the
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Bible takes you on a 180-day journey featuring daily points of
interest- Highlights and Insights explain difficult verses, point
out important facts and encourage reflection- Book
Introductions and Overviews summarize the content and point
out important themes and characters for each book of the
Bible- 3-Track Reading Plan lets you read at your own paceSubject Guide points to the Bible's message on topics of
interest- 100 People You Should Know gives insight into the
lives and faith of important Biblical people- Updated Glossary
of Non-Biblical People and Places
A study Bible for students written in shorter sentences and
simpler language, with sections explaining how it relates to
modern life, descriptions of life in biblical times, and an
introduction to each book.
If you are a parent, grandparent, pastor, or teacher looking for
a way to teach the children in your life about God’s never
stopping, never giving up, unbreaking, always and forever
love, look no further than The Jesus Storybook Bible. What
makes The Jesus Storybook Bible different from other kids’
Bibles? While other kids’ Bibles contain stories from the Old
and New Testaments, The Jesus Storybook Bible tells the
Story beneath all the stories in the Bible, pointing to Jesus as
our Savior. From the Old Testament through the New
Testament, as the Story unfolds, children will clearly see that
Jesus is at the center of God’s great story of salvation – and
at the center of their story too. The Jesus Storybook Bible:
Visually brings scripture to life for children ages 4–12
Contains 21 stories from the Old Testament & 23 stories from
the New Testament Presents the best-loved stories of the
Bible in an easy-to-understand format Features the
bestselling writing of Sally Lloyd-Jones & award-winning
illustrations of Jago Includes a durable hardcover and bright
illustrations Is also ideal for adults looking to explore the Bible
in a new way The Jesus Storybook Bible has sold over 2
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million copies! Check out the rest of the series, The Jesus
Storybook Bible Coloring Book, and the text-based version,
The Story of God’s Love for You.
This trusted edition of the bestselling, full-color NIV Adventure
Bible boasts a unique magnetic closure! Kids will be
captivated learning about the people, places, and culture of
the Bible.
The NIrV Adventure Bible for Early Readers takes you on a
fun, exciting journey through God’s Word. Along the way
you’ll meet all types of people, see all sorts of places, and
learn all kinds of things about the Bible. Most importantly,
you’ll grow closer in your relationship with God.
In-text notes 15 color charts Study helps Book introductions
written for children 8 color maps Presentation page
Dictionary/concordance 2 indexes 1,632 pp.
Ready for Adventure? The Adventure Bible for Early Readers
takes you on a fun, exciting journey through God's Word.
Along the way you'll meet all types of people, see all sorts of
places, and learn all kinds of things about the Bible. Most
importantly, you'll grow closer in your relationship with God.
Here's a quick tour through the features:Life in Bible Times Articles and illustrations describe what life was like in ancient
daysPeople in Bible Times - Articles offer close-up looks at
amazing people of the BibleLet's Live It! - Hands-on activities
help you apply biblical truths to your lifeDid You Know? Interesting facts help you understand God's WordWords to
Treasure - Great verses to memorizeTwenty special pages Games and other Bible fun, all with a jungle safari themeBook
introductions, a dictionary, and color mapsIncludes the
complete New International Reader's Version (NIrV), perfect
for children learning to read and explore the Bible for the first
time on their own.For games and activities, visit
www.AdventureBible.com.
"Ready for a frosty Adventure? Embark on a fun, exciting trek
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through God’s Word with the NIV Adventure Bible, now in an
all-new polar exploration theme! Embark While on this arctic
adventure, readers meet all types of people, see all sorts of
places, and learn all kinds of facts about the Bible. And most
importantly you’ll grow closer in your relationship with God."
-- publisher's website
Featuring content from the bestselling NIV Adventure Bible,
the NIV Adventure Bible Field Notes, Luke, includes the full
text of the book of Luke, along with wide margins for
journaling.
The Life Application Study Bible is today's #1-selling study
Bible, containing notes that not only explain difficult passages
and give information on Bible life and times, but go a step
further to show you how to “take it personally,” speaking to
every situation and circumstance of your life! It's the one Bible
resource that incorporates today's top scholarship in
answering your real-life questions and includes nearly 10,000
Life Application notes and features designed to help readers
apply God's truth to everyday life. Now available in this new
brown and tan TuTone design with thumb indexing.
Grab your spyglass and compass and set sail for adventure!
Like a map that leads to great treasure, this revised edition of
the NIV Adventure Bible Book of Devotions takes kids on a
thrilling, enriching quest. This yearlong devotional is filled with
exciting fictional stories about kids finding adventure in the
real world. Boys and girls will learn more about God and the
Bible, and be inspired to live a life of faith—the greatest
adventure of all. Companion to the Adventure Bible, the #1
bestselling Bible for kids.
Parents and children will enjoy this story book that has 365
read-aloud stories from the Bible. And with over 100
illustrations, 'The Bedtime Bible Story Book' makes reading
time a delightful learning experience.
When Elijah tries to convince the Israelites to stop
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worshipping idols, King Ahab won’t hear of it. In this Level 2 I
Can Read written and illustrated in the tradition of the
bestselling NIV Adventure Bible, beginning readers learn
about the epic challenge between Elijah and King Ahab and
the false god, Baal. Perfect for readers ages 4-8, learning
Bible stories on their own.
A study Bible for students, with sections explaining how it
relates to modern life, descriptions of life in biblical times, and
an introduction to each book.
Ready for Adventure? Embark on a fun, exciting journey
through God's Word with the NIV Adventure Bible---now in full
color throughout! Along the way you'll meet all types of
people, see all sorts of places, and learn all kinds of things
about the Bible. Most importantly you'll grow closer in your
relationship with God.Features include:Full color throughout –
makes learning about the people, places, and culture of the
Bible even more engagingLife in Bible Times---Articles and
illustrations describe what life was like in ancient daysWords
to Treasure---Highlights great verses to memorizeDid You
Know?---Interesting facts help you understand God's Word
and the life of faithPeople in Bible Times---Articles offer closeup looks at amazing people of the BibleLive It!---Hands-on
activities help you apply biblical truths to your lifeTwenty
special pages---Focus on topics such as famous people of
the Bible, highlights of the life of Jesus, how to pray, and the
love passage for kids, all with a jungle safari themeBook
introductions with useful facts about each book of the
BibleDictionary/concordance for looking up tricky wordsColor
map section to help locate places in the BibleComplete text of
the New International Version (NIV) of the
BibleRecommended by more Christian schools and churches
than any other Bible for kids!
Let Your Kids See How Fun the Bible Can Be The Bible is far
from boring, but sometimes it can feel that way to kids. Spark
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their excitement for God's Word with this craze-mazing
collection of infographic spreads designed to make the Bible
come alive for kids and adults alike. These colorful creations
visually depict the key concepts, important people, and most
unusual facts from the Bible in a new and exciting way. For
instance, did you know? You'd need 6,377,966 soccer balls to
fill up Noah's Ark. Paul travelled over 10,000 miles on his
missionary journeys—the distance from New York City to Rio
Grande at the tip of South America. There is a talking donkey
in the Bible. Roughly 3-4 million left Egypt during the Exodus.
Imagine the entire city of Los Angeles leaving town and
wandering in the desert for 40 years! The phrase "a leopard
can't change its spots" comes from Jeremiah 13:23 In
addition to the incredible infographics found throughout, you
and your kids will love playing a Bible timeline board game
that folds out from the middle of the book. This game will help
your family see God's awesome plan from Genesis to
Revelation! Instill in your kids a lifelong love of God and the
Bible. And who knows? You might learn a thing or two
yourself along the way.
This New Revised Standard Version edition of the bestselling
Adventure Bible offers all of the features loved by kids,
including full-color illustrations and 20 special pages that
focus on important topics like prayer and faith. Kids will be
captivated by the Did You Know notes that highlight
interesting facts to help them understand God's Word.
Packed with exciting features that help tween girls better
understand themselves and Scripture, the NIV Ultimate Bible
for Girls teaches girls that the Bible is real, relevant, and, best
of all, that the story of God and his people is also their story.
Features include: Book introductions--Read about the who,
when, where, and what of each book. Dream Girl--Use your
imagination to put yourself in the story. Bring It On!--Take
quizzes to really get to know yourself. Is There a Little (Eve,
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Ruth, Isaiah) in You?--See for yourself what you have in
common. Words to Live By--Check out these Bible verses
that are great for memorizing. What Happens Next?--Create a
list of events to tell a Bible story in your own words. Oh, I Get
It!--Find answers to Bible questions you've wondered about.
The complete New International Version (NIV) translation
Vibrant, two-color interior Beautiful cover design with foil and
glitter Features written by bestselling author and tween expert
Nancy Rue
Help him grow into the young man God wants him to be The
full-featured NIV Boys Bible is designed to help boys ages 9 –
12 dig deep into God’s Word and learn amazing new facts,
discover inspiring people and stories, and uncover all kinds of
stuff they never imagined was in the Bible. Helpful, fun, and
often downright astonishing, the NIV Boys Bible includes
unique and meaningful content developed around the needs
and interests of growing boys. Features: The full text of the
accurate, readable, and clear New International Version (NIV)
translation What’s the Big Deal? - Need-to-know biblical
stories and people Check It Out - Interesting and funny facts
about Bible times and characters Grossology - Gross and
gory stuff you never knew was in the Bible Makin’ It Real Help for applying Bible stories to your everyday life Hundreds
of highlighted verses worth memorizing Introductions to each
book of the Bible 9-point type size
The first ever graphic novel in the New York Times bestselling
The Last Kids on Earth series--now with over 7 million copies
in print! • A Netflix Original Series These SIX brand-new, fullcolor comics feature thrilling stories from the Last Kids
crew—and finally reveal the mysterious whereabouts of two
villainous villains to prep readers for the 7th book in the series
coming Fall 2021! The kids and their monster buddies are
hanging out in the tree house, when Jack launches into an
epic, totally-heroic, super rad story of one of his many postPage 9/12
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apocalyptic adventures. Of course, after he's finished,
everyone's eager to one-up his tale with a story of their own.
Soon, Quint, Dirk, June and Skaelka, and even Globlet regale
the group with sometimes outrageous, often hilarious details
of their action-packed escapades during the monster-zombie
apocalypse. Featuring original art by Anoosha Syed, Xavier
Bonet, Lorena Alvarez, Jay Cooper, Christopher Mitten and
The Last Kids on Earth series illustrator Douglas Holgate!
Featuring content from the bestselling NIV Adventure Bible,
the NIV Adventure Bible Field Notes, Acts, includes the full
text of the book of Acts, along with wide margins for
journaling.
A revised and updated Bible includes new color illustrations
and articles that take young readers on an adventure safari
exploration through God's Word.
Introduces children to the text of the Old and New
Testaments, highlights key verses and people, and provides
detailed maps of the Holy Land.
Packed with extra material for kids, the Adventure Bible is an
ideal way for children to engage with and understand the
Bible for themselves.
The Action Bible presents more than 230 fast-paced
narratives in chronological order, making it easy to follow the
Bible’s historical flow and building up to the thrilling climax of
God’s redemptive story. Plus, these spectacular updates
take the action to a whole new level: 25 new stories
showcase a more extensive exploration of God’s work in our
lives. 23 expanded stories highlight additional experiences of
the people who tell God’s story. 128 new pages of
illustrations deliver a richer artistic experience with more closeup faces, historical details, and dramatic colors. Every page
sparks excitement to explore God’s Word and know Him
personally. Readers will witness God’s active presence in the
world through stories from the life of Jesus and great heroes
Page 10/12

Where To Download Niv Adventure Bible
Hardback New International Version
of the faith. Let this blend of powerful imagery and clear
storytelling capture your imagination and instill the truth that
invites you to discover your own adventure of life with God.
Sergio Cariello’s illustrations for The Action Bible leap off the
page with the same thrilling energy that earned him
international recognition for his work with Marvel Comics and
DC Comics.
Featuring content from the bestselling NIV Adventure Bible,
the NIV Adventure Bible Field Notes, John, includes the full
text of the book of John, along with wide margins for
journaling.
Kids can discover God's Word for themselves while building a
foundation of Bible truths that will stay with them forever! This
just-for-kids daily Bible provides the perfect trio of engaging,
easy-to-understand narrative; delightfully detailed illustrations;
and personal prayers that draw a child closer to the heart of
God. Ideal for read-aloud time and fun for beginning readers,
these 365 selections of best-loved Bible stories teach good
devotional habits from an early age. Young readers will love
looking at the pictures and experiencing favorite Bible stories
at their own level while planting the seeds of God's truth in
their hearts. Kids will learn directly from the Bible what God
says about His creation, showing kindness to others, trusting
in the Lord, following God even when it's hard, being thankful
in all circumstances, hearing God's voice, and praising and
worshiping their heavenly Father.
Ready for Adventure? Embark on a fun, exciting journey
through God’s Word with the 2013 NIV Adventure Bible.
Along the way you’ll meet all types of people, see all sorts of
places, and learn all kinds of things about the Bible. Most
importantly you’ll grow closer in your relationship with God.
Recommended by more Christian schools and churches than
any other Bible for kids. Features include: new timelines
added to the book intros; new additions to the “People in
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Bible Times;” new additions to the “Life in Bible Times;”
Bible book names appear on page edges to help the reader
locate verses; full color; increased content in book
introductions; revised tip ins; and QR codes link to additional
content online.
This New King James Version translation of the Bible
includes full color illustrations and articles that take young
readers on an adventure safari exploration through God's
Word.
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